

June 23, 2019

Motor City POCI 1595 Vanstone Drive Commerce Twp, MI 48382-1981

Dear Members of Motor City POCI,

We would like to thank you for your donation of \$500.00 to the Pontiac Transportation Museum on June 12, 2019. We're honored that you chose to contribute to our exciting endeavor! Due to your generosity countless people will be able to enjoy and be inspired by all the museum will have to offer. When completed, it will contain a theater, art gallery, research library, event space and restoration facility. The museum will honor the area's workforce and personalities whose legacies are associated with this automotive history. We'd also like to thank you for the Pontiac balloon you donated to the Pontiac Oakland Club International with the condition it be located in our museum when it opens, it will make quite a statement!

To make sure no one forgets the great accomplishments of the companies who produced transportation vehicles in Pontiac we will also endeavor, through displays and various outreach programs, to inspire young people to consider futures in transportation-related technology.

In the spirit of preserving and sharing history at the Pontiac Transportation Museum we thank you again for your support!

Sincerely,

Dimitrie Toth

initrie Joth a.

Director

Pontiac Transportation Museum is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Federal Tax ID# 27-3178020

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR — TIM DYE
TPONTIACMUSEUM@HOTMAIL.COM
PONTIAC TRANPORTATION MUSEUM
112 CHEROKEE RD. (TEMPORARY ADDRESS)
250 W. PIKE STREET (FUTURE PERMANENT ADDRESS)
PONTIAC, MI 48341